REQUIRED AUDIT REPORTING PACKAGE CLARIFICATION:

Due to a formatting issue in the listserv sent 11/5/2019, we would like to clarify the items to be included in the audit reporting package.

As with prior years, audit statement packages are submitted by email to dpiauditreports@dpi.wi.gov and must include Audited Financial Statements, Single Audit Report (if separate), Communication with Those Charged with Governance, and Management Letter. 

All documents must be submitted to DPI as searchable PDFs.

Data Collection Forms should not be submitted to DPI.

Questions: Jillian Raff, jillian.raff@dpi.wi.gov, (608) 267-7882

SFS AUDITOR LISTSERV: https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/finances/auditors/listserve/overview
